
 January 
Royal Writer 

 
    Happy New Year Aronimink! We are starting off the new year with a 
story challenge. We will follow the guidelines for the Delaware County 
Young Author’s Project. This Royal Writer challenge will be completed 
IN SCHOOL as required by the project guidelines. This letter is intended 
to just be informational for parents as the writing this month will be 
completed in school. 
     Students in first and second grade are challenged to create a tale 
which includes both characters and setting. The stories should have a 
definite beginning, middle, and end.  
     Students in third through fifth grades should include the story 
elements listed above and also have a definite plot containing both a 
conflict and a resolution. Students should focus on word choice to 
create a vivid and inviting tale.  
 
     All stories are due by Monday January 28, 2019.  

 
      
                                                                                          


